
Subject: URGENT Request Service Appointment Hollywood Media District BID Radios & Vehicle Light Bar
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 05/31/2016 12:33 PM
To:
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>, Marcelo Sabbatell 
<marcelo.sabbatella@universalpro.com>, <sam.kim@commlineinc.com>

Dear Itzel:

I would like to schedule a service request to have our Security Radios serviced  - currently they have been out service since late last week  
- perhaps the repeater?  Anyways it is extremely important to get these radios up and working immediately.  In addition, I would to request 
that our vehicle light bar be looked at -  I understand that the rear flashers are not working.  What would be the price to repair the bar  or  
what would be the price for a new one?

Please contact me as soon as possible as we need to have our Security Radio operable.

Thank you

'Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


